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Herman Williams the retired Founder and President/CEO of FCAA  
receives his first Covid-19 shot at the CFCE drive thru.

All COVID 19 vaccines at CFCE 
are given in the drive-thru.



Lance Jackson receives his five year plaque.

CFCE Employee Recognition Awards

Each year the employees of CFCE are recognized for milestone years of service.
Normally the awards are announced and distributed at the annual holiday party. Due to
the pandemic, the luncheon was not held face-to-face, but the awards were announced
during the all staff virtual meeting via Zoom. This did not deter these outstanding
employees from enjoying the recognition by our CEO Delores Dunn and Human
Resources Leonor Rosario. Congratulations!

Ellieton Lewis has worked in several departments at CFCE.  
He was recognized for his five years of service.

Geneva Hicks has been with CFCE over 15 years!

Wanda Brantley is a long time CFCE employee.  
She has been with CFCE for over 20 years.



CFCE Employee Special Recognition

Last Name 
First 
Name 

Years Of 
Service 
Recognition 

Home 
Department 

Acosta Jhon 5 Child Welfare 
Bello Monique 5 Child Welfare 
Calienes Maria 5 Child Welfare 
Hoo Marsland 5 Administration 
Jackson Lance 5 Behavioral 
Jenders Lisa 5 Child Welfare 
Joseph George 5 Child Welfare 
Lewis Ellieton 5 Behavioral 

     
Etienne-
Johnson 

Gina 10 Child Welfare 

Muhammad Jibril 10 Child Welfare 
Whitehead Shkiear 10 Child Welfare 

     

Abud 
Rosa 
Maria 

15 Child Welfare 

Bellot Fabian 15 Child Welfare 
Campbell-Hicks Geneva 15 Child Welfare 
Edwards Dianne 15 Child Welfare 
Francis Phillipa 15 Child Welfare 
Ivory Teriba 15 Child Welfare 

Lewis Kerry P. 15 Child Welfare 

Medina Gloria 15 Child Welfare 
Rolle Alexandra 15 Child Welfare 
Samuels Shurnett  15 Child Welfare 
Torres-
Gonzalez 

Zoraida 15 Administration 

Williams LaBronya  15 Child Welfare 

     
Agrawal Pramod K 20 Administration 
Brantley Wanda J 20 Administration 
Brun Nancy 20 Child Welfare 
Hazel James E 20 Administration 

     
Dunn Delores 30 Administration 



.

Twin sisters Jessenia and Jocelyn are two of CFCE’s finest youth. They enjoyed their
very first live concert at the Historic Hampton House (HHH) in Brownsville, Miami on
Saturday, 3/27/21. The concert featured R&B/Neo Soul celebrity artist Eric Benét.
Miami’s own sultry songtress, LaVie, opened the evening.

It took a team effort to pull off this amazing evening. We appreciate CFCE staff
members Amelia Young, Philippa Francis and Bobby Wellons for everything they did
to get the girls safely to the concert and for all that they do for our children each day.

A HUGE thank you to Mr. John Wollman for his generous ticket donation to Kids for

Concerts. You gave our young ladies a night that they will never forget!

A Night To Remember
at the Historic Hampton House

Shopping for new outfits.  A girl 
has to have something to wear! Philippa making a fashion statement 

with her matching BeBop2HipHop mask.

The ladies strike a pose with 
HHH Board Member 

Michelle A. Prescott, Esq.

The twins are all ready
to go and enjoy!

What an incredible show
and a wonderful evening!
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Islamic Center Visit to Promote the Flu Vaccine

If you have an inspiring story about a CFCE employee or client, we would love to hear it!  
Contact Development Officer Meg Garza at mgarza@cfceinc.org or 305.474.1737

Leaders from the Islamic Center greet 
the Health & Wellness center staff.

Forging new and existing alliances in our community is vital to creating lasting
and meaningful personal connections with health. The vaccination effort that took
place on March 19th, 2021 at the Islamic Center of Greater Miami helped to
promote new relationships between CFCE’s Health & Wellness Center and Miami’s
Islamic community.

Doctors and staff from our Pediatric & Family Health and Wellness Center
engaged with the worshipers and had critical conversations regarding health and
their values. One member stated that “we cannot turn a blind eye to the tools
(vaccines and medicine) that were created to protect and nurture us.”
Conversations like these are significant as they will serve as channels for future
dialogue.

Dr. Anan administers a flu vaccine

to a Center Member.
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Basic hand hygiene continues to be a critical component in lowering the
rates of flu transmission. Our children are the most vulnerable when it
comes to viral transmission as they are not too keen on proper hand
hygiene. KC Kiddie Care, a preschool and daycare center located in Miami
Gardens allowed CFCE and staff from the Pediatric & Family Health and
Wellness Center the opportunity to come in and sharpen their hand
hygiene skills. Dr. Hussein Anan and APRN Samorah Gilles gave
demonstrations on how to properly wash their hands and how to use
alcohol-based hand rubs. The children were excited to show us what
they learned.

Pre-school visit to KC Kiddie Care by the CFCE 
Family Health and Wellness Center 

Children at KC Kiddie Care learn the proper way to wash their hands.


